
SCHIFF HARDIN & \VAITE 
1750 K Street, N.W., Washington, o.c. 20006 
Telephone (202) 857-0600 

September 13, 1978 

Mr. Theodore w. Urban 
Division of Narket Regulation 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
500 North Capitol Street 
Washington, D. C. 20549 

Re: Bunker Ramo Corporation 

Chiwgo Office: 
7200 Seara Tower, Chi~ago, Illinois 60606 
Telephone (312) 876-1000 Twx 910-221-2463 

SEP 14 1978 

GTE Information Systems Incorporated ~ 
Options Price Reporting Authority 
File No. 4-280 ' 

Dear IvIr. Urban: 

I am writing on behalf of the Options Price Reporting 
Authority ln response to our recent telephone conversation 
in which you advised me that the Con~ission will not be able 
to complete its review of the captioned matter by September 15, 
1978, the date that the temporary stay of OPRA's discontinua­
tion of retransmission services to the two vendors expires. 
You stated that the Commission did expect to complete its 
review aad issue a decision in the matter within two or 
three weeks following the September 15 date, and you requested 
that OPRA agree not to ,terminate retransmission services 
to these vendors during this additional period of time, so 
that the stat Cl1.:C ~~!! b,~ ~2.i.~i::3.inpn l'pncl i n<] the Commission's 
decision. 

I have been authorized to inform you that OPRA has agreed to 
continue to provide retransmission services to Bunker Ramo 
and GTE/IS through October 6, 1978, by which time the 
Commission's decision in this matter will have been announced. 

Very truly yours, 

lJ?Ll./(,l /)?/r 
Michael L. J.Vieyer t7 
[VlLM/nms 

cc: Allen R. Frischkorn, Jr., Esq. 
Peter B. Archie, Esq. 


